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LGI Homes Now Building in Vanderbilt Farms in Tucson 

TUCSON, Ariz., July 18, 2017 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- LGI Homes, Inc. (Nasdaq:LGIH) is now building in its newest Tucson-
area community, Vanderbilt Farms. 

LGI Homes offers a variety of open concept floor plan options at Vanderbilt Farms ranging from spacious 3 bedroom homes 
with large living areas, to grand 5 bedroom homes with elaborate kitchens and upstairs lofts. All of the homes include 
$15,000 in upgrades including all new stainless steel kitchen appliances, gorgeous granite countertops and espresso wood 
cabinets. Each new home offers stunning curb appeal with brick or stone exterior accents, covered entryways and beautiful 
front yard landscaping. Also included with every new home are spacious covered patios and fully fenced backyards. Starting 
in the low-$200s, these highly upgraded homes have never been more affordable. 

Located near I-10, Vanderbilt Farms is in the highly desired suburb of Marana. Marana offers an incredible array of 
recreation opportunities for residents including multiple area parks, golf courses, community pools, hiking and biking 
venues, art classes, fitness classes and more. 

Interested homebuyers are encouraged to call 855-608-5200 ext. 1561 to learn more about available inventory and 
schedule a tour. 

About LGI Homes, Inc. 

Headquartered in The Woodlands, Texas, LGI Homes, Inc. engages in the design, construction and sale of homes and the 
development of communities in Texas, Arizona, Florida, Georgia, New Mexico, Colorado, North Carolina, South Carolina, 
Washington and Tennessee. The Company has a notable legacy of more than 14 years of homebuilding operations, over 
which time it has closed over 18,000 homes. For more information about the Company and its new home communities, 
please visit the Company's website at www.LGIHomes.com. 
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